Anthony Serafini

From: Anthony Serafini

Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2017 3:30 PM
To: ‘suzanne.malloy@o3bnetworks.com'
Subject: STA 1033-EX-ST-2017

Hello Suzanne
The International Bureau objects to the high power for your STA and does not recommend approval.
Do you wish to address their concern? Otherwise, the STA will be dismissed.

Regards
Tony



